
 

 

Ladywood 
Ward Forum Meeting 

 
Tuesday 30 October 2018 

7.00pm 
Ladywood Health & 
Community Centre, 

St Vincent Street West B16 8RP 
 
 

Residents come along and join in the discussion on these 
main topics; 

 Icknield Port Loop – progress with our swimming pool 
and first new homes 

 Public Space Protection Order – enhancement of the 
PSPO in the City Centre – link to the consultation can be 
found here https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/place/citycentrepspo/consult_view 

 

 Ward Development Plan – taking the neighbourhoods 
in the new Ladywood Ward forward. 

 
 

 

Contact Officer:Kay Thomas, Community Governance Team, Zone 2, Workplace 2011, Ground Floor, 

Council House Extension, Margaret Street, Birmingham, B3 3BU. 

E-mail: kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk; 0121 675 5664 

https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.birminghambeheard.org.uk%2Fplace%2Fcitycentrepspo%2Fconsult_view&data=02%7C01%7C%7C7d9d7e454f4349aea88f08d632796e48%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636751894447079103&sdata=eXpwM05C8oShEacS4b9h9s8VVMGJ%2BNYE8i%2BU%2BbZVEuo%3D&reserved=0
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